
From: Libby Prakel [libby@ward43.org] 
Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2012 2:40 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: Gift 

Steve: 
Today we accepted Chips and Salsa from Uncle Julio's and have made it available to the 
City of Chicago at our front desk. Please keep this for your files. 
Thanks, 
Libby 
--  
Libby Prakel 
Chief of Staff 
43rd Ward Office 
2523 N. Halsted 
Chicago, Illinois 60614 
(773) 348-9500-office 
(773) 348-9594-fax 
libby@ward43.org 
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